
 
 

 

 
 

 

8 February 2023 

 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

 

Following my letter dated 20 October 2022 appointing H.E. Mr. Satyendra Prasad, 

Permanent Representative of the Republic of Fiji to the United Nations, and H.E. Ms. Yoka Brandt, 

Permanent Representative of the Kingdom of the Netherlands to the United Nations, as co-

facilitators to lead the intergovernmental process on the Declaration on Future Generations, I have 

the honour to circulate herewith a letter from the co-facilitators outlining the road map for the 

consultations process, including the invitation to the first consultation on 15 February 2023 at 

10:00 am in the Trusteeship Council. 

 

I take this opportunity to thank Ambassador Prasad and Ambassador Brandt for having 

accepted this very important responsibility and I trust Member States will extend their full support 

and cooperation.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

        Csaba KŐRÖSI 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and                                                                                                   

Permanent Observers to the United Nations                                                                                             

New York 

 


